6 January 2022
Mt Hood Quilt Guild
Emergency Board Meeting-Zoom

Attendance: Delleen Kompkoff, Susan Ainsworth-Smith, Ann Marie Rears, Becky Caputo, Dottie Miller, Deb
O’Donnell, Linda Gaudette-Sigel

Becky started the meeting at 6:35pm.

The Agenda is the January 11, 2022 meeting switching to Zoom because of the increase in Covid cases and
the need to keep our Members safe. It was noted that our members have been very safe at meetings with
masks and social distancing.

Dottie has talked to Marie Anderson who was to be our speaker at the January meeting. Marie lives in the
gorge and is currently stuck due to the landslides/closed roads and also she is sick. Dottie has re-scheduled
Marie for February.

The January meeting will be: a social event on Zoom and the agenda will be (order will be set by Becky):
Open Sewing- set up your Zoom by your machine and sew during our meeting.

Birthday Wheel (Becky)

Breakout Room Questions (Becky)

Games (Becky)

Announcements: Shirley Workman- Quilt Show, Nominee’s for Membership: Penny Gesdahl and President:
Marie Anderson, BOM-Lori Oathes, and the Quilt Exchange on January 29th (Delleen).

An email (written by Becky) will go out to the membership tonight (Deb) and a reminder email will go out
Sunday/Monday. There will be announcements & reminders on Facebook (Susan) and on the Guild website
(Deb) too.

Dottie let the Church know that we will not be there on Tuesday. Unfortunately, there will be no discount or
reimbursement as we are the ones who canceled not them (at the beginning of the pandemic it was the
Church who canceled/closed so we didn’t have to pay).

At this time we are still going to have the Outdoor Quilt Exchange on Saturday, January 29, 2022. The go
ahead/cancellation of the Indoor Charity Sewing on that same day will be determined one week prior to
January 29th and may be limited to 9 people. The Outdoor Quilt Exchange will be from 10:00am-12noon at
the Church Portico. Delleen will send Susan the information about that for the Facebook page.

Ronald McDonald House has requested more quilts. Ann Marie will follow up with them to confirm their
needs and the timing of their needs. Ann Marie will let Delleen know what is needed.

Becky ended the meeting at 7:10 pm

Respectfully submitted by Linda Gaudette-Sigel



